
 

March 2025 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Calshot residential – Pre-visit 
 
In preparation for the Calshot residential in July, we have arranged a carefully planned pre-visit to the 
site on Friday 4th April 2025. 
 
During the pre-visit, pupils will have the opportunity to see where they might be sleeping, where they 
will be eating and to have a look around the different activity areas. Pupils will also have the 
opportunity to ask any questions and will be able to get a better idea of what to expect and what kind 
of activities they would be interested in. 
 
Pupils will follow normal timetables p1-3 and we will leave site at around 12.30pm. Pupils need to 
bring a picnic lunch to have on the beach before the pre-visit which takes place at 2pm. We will return 
to school for the normal finish time. 
 
After the Easter break, I’ll have a chat with all the pupils about their preferred activities so that I can 
build a programme with the staff at Calshot for the residential. Once we have this in place, I will share 
this with you, and I’d be happy to discuss any concerns and help make a plan so that the residential 
can be successful for all. 
 
Any queries about the pre-visit, please let me know. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Chris West 
Lead of Redwood SEMH RP 


